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    ST. JULIE CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL - ECCLESTON



   15/11/2024

Dear Parents and Carers,
Children in Need

[image: image6.jpg]The children enjoyed wearing their spotty clothes and accessories today and were able to talk about how they were raising money for children around the country who would benefit from support for lots of different reasons. As always, your children are thoughtful and caring for those around them. Thank you for the donations received today which will be sent on to the charity. Donations for Children in Need can still be made via School Money.

Anti-Bullying Week – Odd Socks Day

On Tuesday the children came into school wearing Odd Socks and they talked about how it is ok to be different and how we respect each other’s differences. The children shared stories that reminded everyone about how to be a good friend and to celebrate that we are all unique. During the week the children thought about what bullying is and focused on STOP – Several Times On Purpose.
With this year’s theme for national Anti-Bullying Week 2024 being Respect, the children listened to an assembly led by Jayne Aspinall and read out the Respect Pledge           
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On Wednesday, a team from Year 1 went along to play Boccia. They enjoyed developing their technique and skills and represented St Julie’s brilliantly. Well done to our fantastic ambassadors for St Julie’s.
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TT Rockstars Battles  

The Battle of the Bands has begun again on TT Rockstars! In the latest times tables challenge:

Year 5 v Year 6                         Year 3 v Year 4

Beginning Thurs 7th Nov at 5pm and ending Thurs 21st Nov at 5pm.

Points can only be earned between 7am and 8pm!  

           Let battle commence…
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Year 5 commemorated Remembrance Day at the Imperial War Museum. The children showed incredible respect as they joined in with the two minute silence. During the day, the children made a documentary about life for the soldiers in WW1 and investigated some of the artefacts remaining from the war. It was with great pride that the children recited the poem, 'In Flanders Fields' before the Poppy Memorial. 
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Own Clothes Day – Friday 22nd November in return for bottles and chocolate!

The PFA would be grateful for donations of festive cakes and biscuits for the Christmas Tree Lighting and Fair on Friday 29th November 

PFA events:

Friday 29th November

-
Christmas Fair 3.30pm – 4.30pm in the school hall

-
Christmas lighting and carol singing 4:30pm – 5.00pm in school hall 
Christmas Dinner
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Mrs Finney will be serving her tasty, Christmas Dinner on Wednesday 11th December. If your child normally has a packed lunch but would like to have a school meal on Christmas Dinner Day, a survey will be available on School Spider next week for you to complete. The traditional Christmas dinner consists of turkey, chipolata sausage, stuffing, roast potatoes, broccoli and gravy followed by frosted chocolate cake. The lunch costs £2.95 and can then be paid for via School Money once you have completed the request on School Spider – must be completed by Friday 22nd November as no amendments after this date can be made. All children who have a hot dinner already will receive a Christmas dinner so you do not need to complete the School Spider survey.
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Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 13th December

Children grow so quickly that often a Christmas jumper is only worn a couple of times before a child has outgrown it. To help reduce costs at what is a very expensive time of year we would like to be able to offer pre-loved Christmas Jumpers from the school foyer. If you have a Christmas jumper in good condition, please could you send it into school, washed and with a hanger – these will then be available to take from the school foyer for a small donation. Thank you.
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Share a Story Sessions 
The children of St Julie’s are enthused by their love of books and find great pleasure in their reading. Once again, we would like to invite parents/carers to come into school to share a story – or more – with their child in the school hall. 
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Year 5 and Year 4 children have enjoyed share a story session this week. One adult is invited to come to school via the front entrance on Brooklands Road at 2:40pm to join their child for a cosy reading session. School will provide the books and don’t worry if you can’t make it, there will be school staff around to make sure all children can have a fun reading time.

Further sessions are:
Wednesday 20th November – Year 2
Thursday 21st November – Year 1
Monday 25th November – Year 6

Tuesday 26th November – Year 3
JOIN THE SOUND! MUSIC HUB’S YOUTH BOARD St Julie’s is part of the recently formed new Music Hub across Merseyside and Warrington which has been named 'Sound! Music Hub'. Sound Music Hub are looking for young people to apply to join the new music hub's Youth Board.  Are you passionate about music? Do you want to make a difference in your community? Join the Youth Board (young people aged 10 – 21 years old) and help shape the future of music in your local area.  Please see the flyer attached and follow the link for more information and how to apply. JOIN THE SOUND! MUSIC HUB’S YOUTH BOARD - BeMore
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Advent Service at St Julie’s Church will be held at 4pm on Sunday 1st December 2024 with Parishioners and Children from school – all welcome.  Please see attached flyer for further information.
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Parents must apply for leave of absence during term time in all instances. A form, to request in writing a leave of absence, is available from the school office or alternatively it can be requested via email. Parents must apply to the Headteacher at least 2 weeks before the intended absence and provide necessary evidence of the exceptional circumstance. The Headteacher will decide if the leave will be granted and how many days will be authorised. Where the Headteacher does not grant an application for leave of absence and parents decide to take the leave anyway, the absence will be unauthorised, and the parents may receive a Penalty Notice Fine.     
	Year Group
	% Attendance for w/c 11.11.24

	Year R
	95

	Year 1
	98.71

	Year 2
	97.59

	Year 3
	97.14

	Year 4
	99.39

	Year 5
	98.29

	Year 6
	98.86


Well done to Year 4 who had the highest attendance this week.
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St Julie’s Awards of the Week
	
	Star for showing Unity
	Book explorer
	Marvellous mathematician

	Reception
	Luca
	Betsy
	Seb

	Year 1
	Francis
	Nelia
	Olivia

	Year 2
	Rose
	Isaac
	Lucy

	Year 3
	Brooke
	Amaya
	Hugo H

	Year 4
	Liberty
	Hattie
	Lucas

	Year 5
	Florence
	Lucy
	Joseph

	Year 6
	Thomas H
	Sophia L
	Matthew T
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Diary w/c 18.11.2024                                                 

Monday

            8am Gymnastics Years 1 – 6
                                               Y1 & Y2 Multi-skills club 3:20 – 4:15
                                               Year 4 Class Collective Worship – 3:00
Tuesday                                Jewish Visitor in school 

Open Afternoon for new intake 2025 – 2.00
                                               KS2 Table Tennis 3:20 – 4:15                                              

                                               Year 3 Class Collective Worship – 3.00
Wednesday

            8am Multi-sports Years 1 – 6




KS2 Boccia Competition 12.00 – 2.00
                                               Y2 & Y1 Spanish club 3:20 - 4:00

                                               KS2 Crochet and sewing club 3:20 - 4:15
                                               Y5 & Y6 Young Voices 3:20 – 4:15 
Thursday                               Class Mass in church for Year 5 and Year 3 – 9:30 – parents welcome

                                               Year 1 Share a Story session 2:40pm
                                               Y1 & Y2 Art club 3:20 - 4:15                                               

                                               KS2 Dodgeball 3:20 – 4:15
Friday                                    Own Clothes Day in return for bottles and chocolates.
Further dates for your Diary

Monday 18 November                       - Year 4 Class Collective Worship 3pm

Tuesday 19 November                      - Open afternoon for new intake 2025 2pm
Tuesday 19 November                      - Year 3 Class Collective Worship 3pm 

Thursday 21 November                     - Class Mass in church for Year 5 and Year 3 9:30am – parents welcome

Thursday 21 November                     - Year 1 Share a Story session 2:40pm

Monday 25 November

- Year 6 Share a Story session 2.40pm

Tuesday 26 November                      - Year 3 Share a Story 2:40pm
Thursday 28 November                     - Class Mass in church for Year 4 and Year 6 9:30am – parents welcome

Friday 29 November                          - PFA Christmas tree light switch on after school
Thursday 5 December                       - Year 4 sacramental programme session 3, 3:20 – 4pm

Wednesday 11 December                 - Christmas dinner

Friday 13 December                          - Christmas Jumper day and Santa Dash

Friday 13 December                          - Year 4 Sacrament of First Forgiveness in church 5pm

Monday 16 December                       - Junior Christmas Party day

Tuesday 17 December                      - Infant Christmas Party day

Thursday 19 December                     - Nativity led by Year 2 in church 2pm

Friday 21 December                          - School closes for Christmas break.

Monday 6 January 2025                    - School re-opens.  Whole school Mass 9:30 Feast of the Epiphany

Thursday 9 January                           - Year 5 begin weekly swimming lessons at Queens Park Leisure centre 

Primary School Admissions 

Children who turn 5 between 1 September 2025 and 31 August 2026 are eligible to apply for a place in primary school. The deadline for submission of primary school applications is 15 January 2025. The Archdiocese have asked us to remind parents seeking a reception class place at our school, even if you have a sibling in the school, of the need for baptism prior to application and to take prompt action if baptism has not already taken place.

New intake for September 2025

If you have a child due to start school in September 2025, we will be holding a new intake meeting on Tuesday 19th November at 2pm.  There will be an opportunity to have a look around our school and speak to the Headteacher, Mrs Hodgson.
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“A caring family school, where we learn, grow and walk in the footsteps of Jesus.” 
[image: image5.jpg]Help make Christmas special for children
and young people across the borough.

All drop off points can be found at
www.sthelens.gov.uk/christmasgiftappeal.
Online donations can also be made

at the above address.
+ .

Deadline for donation is: Monday 16th December
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